
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a 'To Infinity and Beyond’ 
Space Wow Day for the children on Friday 11th March. The children will take 
part in a variety of activities from our curriculum to include Design and 
Technology, Literacy, Maths, Art and more! We will be having a creative day 
taking part in lots of activities, including looking at the Mars Rovers and their 
ongoing missions, creating collages and investigating rocket design! 

 

The children are invited to come to school dressed in outfits appropriate to the 
topic - for example, an astronaut, a star, an alien, a planet etc (but must be 
suitable to wear all day!). This is not compulsory, but it would be an excellent 
addition to the enjoyment of the day. Please do not go to expense with your 
costumes though :) 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with 
the class teachers.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
The Year 3 Team 

 


